SOUTH WESTERN RAILWAY

RAILWAY RECRUITMENT CELL
Old GM’s Office Complex, 2" Floor, Club Road, Keshwapur, Hubballi-580023

No.SWR/RRC/563/EN.N0.01/2023(GDCE-CSC) Date: 30-05-2024

ALERT NOTICE TO ALL ELIGIBLE CANDIDATES WHO HAVE APPLIED FOR
GDCE NOTIFICATION No.01/2023 (CSC) ISSUED BY RRC/UBL

Sub : General Departmental Competitive Examination (GDCE) for filling up of
Critical Safety Category posts viz. Assistant Loco Pilot / Technicians
(Except for Technician-1 Signal & Jr.Engineers) in various departments
over South Western Railway.

Ref: 1) This office E.N.N0.01/2023 (GDCE-CSC), dtd.03.08.2023
2) Railway Board letter No.E(NG)I/2023/PM1/12, dtd.15.03.2024
3) This office alert notice dtd.18.05.2024
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Further to this office alert notice published on official website of RRC/SWR cited under
reference (3) above, the candidates have already been alerted to be in readiness for

appearing Computer Based Test (CBT) examination.

Now, the date of CBT examination is tentatively scheduled to be held in the month of
June — 2024 (i.e. on 30.06.2024 for ALP/Technicians [Except for Technician-l Signal &
Jr.Engineers] in various departments at various centres over SWR. The examination will

be conducted for the candidates on a single day on the scheduled date/venue, which will be

advised in due course.

(ARUN RAVICHETTU)
CHAIRMAN/RRC
South Western Railway



